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21 November 2020  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Bubble Closure for Tutor Groups 7B, 7C, 7F 
 
Following an increase in the number of pupils testing positive for Covid 19 in school, I'm sorry to report that we 
have taken the decision today to close your child’s bubble until Friday 4th December. This is to help prevent the 
spread of infection further. The actions needed next are as follows- 
 
If your child has received a letter identifying them as a close contact and instructing them to isolate: 
 

 If you have received a letter identifying your child as a close contact of somebody who has tested 

positive for Covid 19, they must continue to isolate until the date shown in the letter.  

 If you received the close contact letter yesterday (Friday), your child should return to school with the 

majority of the bubble on Friday 4th December. 

 If you received the close contact letter before Friday 20th November, your child should return to school 

on the date shown on the letter. This will be before 4th December. 

 
If your child has not received a letter instructing them to isolate: 
 

 They should follow the latest guidance and advice from the government in relation to helping stop the 

spread of coronavirus. Please see here for more details. 

For the period of time your child is away from school, they will be set work via the remote learning section of 
our school website. This will be a mixture of live lessons, recorded lessons and supplementary private study 
activities. All live lessons will be recorded and made accessible to pupils to view later in case they cannot access 
a device at the time of the lesson. If you have any questions regarding the work set, please contact your child’s 
subject teacher directly. Further details about how you can do this can be found here.  
 
I am desperately sorry to have to ask pupils to work from home however we are taking this action in order to 
keep members of our school and wider community safe. Can I please remind you that should your child display 
symptoms of coronavirus, you should seek a test immediately. We ask that parents notify us at the earliest 
opportunity if the test outcome is positive. 
 
Thank you for your continued understanding and ongoing support with this ever-changing situation.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C Taylor 
Headteacher 
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